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MCK offers condolences on the 
passing of Marty Deer 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 28, Ohiarí:ha/June 2023) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to offer its deepest condolences to the 
family and friends of Michael ‘Marty’ Deer, who passed away on June 
24, 2023, at the age of 83. 
 

“Marty,’ as he was better known, was an 
ironworker for many years until he joined the 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke Public Works 
Unit in March of 1982 as superintendent of 
Roads with the MCK Capital Unit, later 
becoming Supervisor of Infrastructure and 
Construction in 1993. 
 
Marty moved to the Public Works Unit in 1995 
as Construction Supervisor Roads & Bridges 

Superintendent, and finally as MCK Roads & Bridges Supervisor in 
1996 until he retired in 2005.  
 
Marty is resting at his home in Kahnawà:ke, around the corner from the 
old Evelyn’s Convenience store. The funeral service will be held on 
Thursday, June 29 at 2pm at the St. Francis Xavier Church. 
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Media Inquiries: 
David Lahache 
Political Public 
Information Officer 
450- 632-7500 ext 50289 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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